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I Believe In You 
 

“Pure water should not be still. Water must flow. It must flow out to the higher, wider world. If through 
you, the pure water, the fallen world is purified one nation at a time and the environment emerges 
wherein people come to know about True Parents and attend Heavenly Parent, what would that be? 
Isn’t that the kingdom of heaven on earth? …I believe in you, love you, and have raised you as very 
important treasures.” 
 

- Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon, February 22, 2024 
 
Mother Moon shared these words with hundreds of young people at a leadership training workshop in 
Korea earlier this year. CARP students seek to live up to that vision, to be “pure water” – living an 
exemplary lifestyle of righteousness, innocence, and love – that can bring healing to the “fallen world” of 
suffering and sorrow. They are creating an environment in their chapters where fellow students can learn 
about and experience the truth of God, our Heavenly Parent. We have continued to see chapter 
activities growing and expanding throughout the nation.  
 
Currently, many of our CARP leaders and members are in Korea participating in the Blue Dragon 
Pilgrimage, connecting to the vision and receiving guidance from Mother Moon. We are excited for their 
return at the end of this month, and for the spark that they will bring to our chapters and communities 
throughout the nation! 
 
 

Jinil Fleischman 
National CARP Director 

 
 

  

News 
 

 

  

Project Gratitude 

CARP Chicago put together an awesome event 
for their campus this past month. Inspired by 
Mother Moon’s goal, “to live in utmost gratitude,” 
they wanted to bring a positive impact to students 
on campus while also promoting the club and 
what CARP stands for. 
 
Read more here. 

 

 

 

  

  



 

 

Higher Purpose Talks in Boston 

2024, the year of the blue dragon, kicked off in 
high gear for CARP Boston with a series of Higher 
Purpose Talks to start the semester. 
 
Read more here. 

 

 

 

  

  

Japanese Culture Day in the Soul of 
NYC 

On Friday March 22, CARP NY hosted their very 
first Japanese Culture Day at the Harlem Youth 
Center in the soul of NYC. More than 30 
participants within the tri-state area attended this 
event eager to immerse themselves in Japanese 
culture. 
 
Read more here. 

 

 

 

  

  

Read more news here 

  

 

Announcements 
 

 

  

CARP Leaders in Korea! 

Many CARP Leaders are participating in the Blue 
Dragon Pilgrimage that is currently taking place in 
South Korea, organized by the Family Federation 
for World Peace and Unification (FFwpu) USA, 
CARP's parent organization. Check out updates 
on FFWPU's Next Generation Department 
Instagram page! 
 
Check it out! 

 

 

 

  

 

Donate Here! 

  

 

  

  

Thank you for your continued support for CARP. 
 

Feel free to reach out to us with any questions or comments. 
 

Jinil Fleischman 
National Director 
jinil@ carplife,org 

 

  

  

   

   

 

  

 
 


